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This week at the Goulburn Club
Open Thursdays and Fridays from 5pm till late

THIS WEEK AT THE CLUB

Thursday 31st March
Two shows - 6 & 8:30pm
Multi ARIA Award winner
Deborah Conway comes
to the Goulburn Club for

two very special and

intimate shows.
Don’t miss out!
moshtix.com.au/v2/a/

% The Goulburn {

24 Thursday 31st
4 6pm &y8.30pm s& 1

eclectic-sounds
Presented by
Great Southern Nights

Friday 1st April

Humbug Duo

From 7:30 ... free entry

On the menu this week from “The Bass Chef”
Chicken in sweet-sour sauce or

Sweet corn—haloumi—vegie bake,with jacket potatoes and
seasonal vegies/salad ...$12 .... from 7pm

Happy Hour prices from 5pm - 7pm
everyday the Club is open

Our Mission Statement
“To provide a unique venue, promoting music and the arts, in a
friendly environment, while preserving the heritage of the
Goulburn Club.”

COMING EVENTS

Friday, 8th April, 6pm
David Penalver exhibition

“The Travelling Artist”

Friday, 22nd April
Winning Combo

Sunday 24th April
Auction of works by David Penalver

Viewing 9-12 midday, auction from 2pm
(All proceeds to Goulburn Club Lift Project)

Friday, 29th April
D.C. Cross - instrumental guitarist

Friday, 6th May
Mike Baker Organ Trio

Friday, 27th May
Bob Dylan open mic

REGULAR EVENTS

Thursdays - GRUB ukuleles from 5:30
4th Thursday - Market Street Moochers
from 7:30pm (traditional Jazz and Blues)
4th Saturday - Jazz At The Goulburn Club
2pm to 4pm
1st Friday - Bush Traditions from 7:30
2nd Friday - Open Mic Night from 7:30
3rd Friday - Celtic Music Session 7:30
5th Friday - Folk Open Mic Night from 7:30
Sundays - Australian Folk Music (1 till 3)
Americana session (3 till 5)

CURRENT EXHIBITION

“Arty Textiles” - an exhibition by local
artist Trish Morrison

19 Market St GOULBURN 2580 Ph: 02 4821 2043 www.goulburnclub.com.au

For functon bookings, please contact the Club any Thursday or Friday after 5pm, or email functions@goulburnclub.com.au

If you no longer want to continue receiving this newsletter, please reply to the sender




